February 27, 1974

Mr. Kerop Bedoukian
Ararat Rug Co. Ltd.

3457 Park Avenue
Montreal, Quebec, Canada
Dear Mr. Bedoukian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship of
St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose.

Qur receipt #18015 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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